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Dear Customers and Friends, 
 
We extend our warmest regards from the entire GTBunkers team. 
 
This letter is to inform you about a significant strategic change we are implementing within our 
corporate group. 
 
With the primary objective of providing more focused and efficient service, aligned with the specific 
needs of our customers in the region, effective May 15, 2025, GTBunkers will withdraw from the 
Panamanian marine market in order to concentrate fully on operations in Guatemala (Puerto 
Quetzal, Puerto Santo Tomás de Castilla, and Puerto Barrios), and in El Salvador (Puerto Acajutla 
and Puerto La Unión). 
 
Our aim is to strengthen our capabilities, perform more efficiently in the markets where we can be 
more competitive and efficient, and uphold the excellence and highest standards that have always 
distinguished us. 
 
We assure you that this transition will not negatively impact the quality of the products and services 
you receive. On the contrary, we believe it will enable us to deliver even more personalized and 
specialized service. 
 
We deeply appreciate the trust you have placed in us over the years and recognize that you are the 
primary reason for our evolution and growth. We will be pleased to address any questions or 
concerns you may have regarding this change. Please feel free to contact our International Sales 
Manager, Vivian Santos, at vsantos@gtglobalservices.com or reach out to our team at 
bunkers@gtglobalservices.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
GTBunkers Team 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Edgar Rolando Garzaro B. 
CEO  
GT Global Group 

 
 


